
Celebrating Arabic Day 2025 at Al-Khair School!                                                   

Seloua Nedjai 

 

I am thrilled to share the unforgettable experience from the 15th anniversary of the Arabic Day  

organised at Al-Khair School. This special day is dedicated to celebrating the rich and diverse Arabic 

culture and language, and it has become a cherished tradition within our school community. 

 

This year, students participated in a variety of 

engaging workshops where Year 6 students took the 

lead in creating handmade crafts and selling them on 

the day. It was fantastic to see their entrepreneurial 

spirit come to life! 

 

 

 

In addition, we had a storytelling session that captivated 

the young audience, bringing Arabic tales to life through 

enthusiastic narration. The Arabic games corner provided 

fun and interactive activities that allowed children to learn 

while playing, reinforcing their understanding of our 

cultural heritage. 

 

We also set up a culture corner where 

children could wear traditional Arabic 

clothing and take pictures, creating lasting 

memories of this special day. I prepared 

fresh bread and delicious Algerian bghrir—

thick crêpes characterized by their 

delightful little holes—enjoyed by all. 



 

 

Witnessing the enthusiasm and participation of our students was 

heartwarming, and I am grateful for the support of our dedicated teachers 

and parents who contribute to making this event so memorable.  

 

Looking forward to many more years of cultural celebration and the 

continuation of this meaningful event. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

  

 

 


